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From you Sounded out the word of the Lord … 

in every place your faith toward God is Spread abroad …
1 Thes. i : 8
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THE ECHOS WINGS ITS WAY INTO HOMES

We are now midway in the first year of the new millennium.  In four months time (October) we shall celebrate our 4th Anniversary.  We have come a long way from just a one-sheet Burmah Road Gospel Hall Prayer Bulletin to what it is today.  The Grace of God has enabled us to achieve this and we give Glory to God for this.

We would like to hear from you how The ECHOS has impacted your life and how we can improve it further.  We hope to print some of your opinions in our 4th Anniversary issue and we sincerely like to hear your frank comments on how The ECHOS has helped you or has not helped you in your devotional and prayer life, and your outlook towards Missions.  Tell us too how you have made use of it or how you intend to make use of it in future so that we can assist you further.

Please write in to tell us.

Our email address is:
    The ECHOS < kcung@pc.jaring.my>
Our home address is:
    BETHEL, 31 Medan Lim Cheng Teik, 10250 Penang,  MALAYSIA

Here are some relevant comments we have received up to now:




From Mr W G Stott, (Tasmania):




Yes, we did receive The ECHOS and are using it daily at the




Throne of Grace.  Keep up this very good work.

From Mr Chowkee (Bangkok/Myanmar):
I do not know he (Chowkee’s father, Dr Ronnie Tin Maung Tun)

receives the ECHOS from you.  But I really want to have it for my

Bangkok copy.  Could you kindly put my name in the mailing list?  Thanks.




From Ron and Sharon Low (Phillippines):




We have received a print copy of The ECHOS, and we are using




it every morning for prayer – just as others who have a copy do,




we’re sure.

From Dr G D James (Australia)

We were delighted to receive The ECHOS News Bulletin.  Praise the Lord for giving

you this gift vision and burden to continue this very good and all-embracing  

News for Prayer and Praise.  The Lord bless you greatly and encourage you.

The purpose of this letter is to encourage and cheer you in your ministry for Him.




From Andrew Cowell, Administer, (GLO Malaysia):




Thank you for all your effort organising The ECHOS.  I am 




sure that at times it can be quite troublesome compiling news 




from so many sources but the product of people upholding the




Lord’s work in prayer definitely makes it all worthwhile.  Keep




up the great work!

THE ECHOS WINGS ITS WAY INTO GLO MALAYSIA

We have also come to know that GLO (Malaysia) also uses The ECHOS for daily devotions with the students in addition to their own GLO Prayer News.  The latter

covers news of GLO workers in foreign lands while The ECHOS covers the local scene and local and foreign missionaries worldwide.

In addition, GLO also uses the Barnabas Fund Prayer letter so that “we not only uphold GLO Workers and Malaysians in prayer but also our brothers and sisters who are suffering in M*****countries.
THE ECHOS CUTS ITS WINGS

To ensure that we have serious prayer partners in this urgent and important task of missions, The ECHOS is cutting is wings.  From June onwards, it will ONLY be distributed to those who come for the bimonthly Mission Night at Burmah Road Gospel Hall on the third Sunday of every even month.*  This means that those who receive regular personal copies will not be able to do so UNLESS they apply for it through their individual assemblies or to us personally.  We would like you to walk this extra step with us to show that you are serious prayer partners with us.  [If you have not applied, there is a form for you below to do so.]  From now onwards those who have applied can get copies from your assembly representatives regularly.  The outstation and overseas recipients will continue to receive theirs, but let us hear from you as we are not sure we can trust the mail services at times.  If we do not, we shall cease sending after a few issues.

THE ECHOS SPREADS ITS WINGS

There is a request from bro. Ronny Low (Philippines) to send The ECHOS to his prayer partners.  He writes:

Is it OK for us to “publicise” The ECHOS sometime in our future updates?  There are about 150 people in our mail list, and some especially younger ones, are probably not receiving The Echos.  We want to ask your permission whether others can request for a personal copy of The Echos.

He further writes: Do you think it is a good idea then to tell people they could have their personal copy of Echos, …Young People’s leaders can encourage their folk to peruse the Echos, and order individual copies for them.  Care Groups like those in JIC could use them during the prayer part of the meeting every Tuesday.  Constant exposure and deliberate involvement in missions could only bring about positive impact, we’re sure!

So let us hear from you either by email or snail mail.  Your contribution towards our 4th Anniversary issue will be very much appreciated.  Let us have news of your work for the Lord, your comments on The ECHOS and how The ECHOS can assist you in your ministry.  

Let us keep The ECHOS Alive for the CHURCH ALIVE!

_____________________________________________________________________*Note: to take advantage of the presence of Mr & Mrs Peter Ferry in Penang; the August Mission Night will be held on the second Wednesday instead of the usual third, ie. August 9th, 2000.
